
   
Monday, April 6, 2009  

Councillor Pam McConnell 
Chair 
Toronto and East York Community Council   

Cirque du Soleil’s Cirque 2009  

Dear Chair  

I am writing to request that the Toronto and East York Community Council 
declare Cirque du Soleil’s upcoming show Cirque 2009 an event of municipal 
significance at the Council’s next meeting.  Please find attached a letter from Ted 
Brennan, Site and Permits Coordinator with Cirque du Soleil.  

Cirque du Soleil is a world-reknowned Canadian performance company that 
combine’s elements of street performances, circus, opera, ballet, and music.  

In addition to the important cultural contribution that Cirque 2009 will bring to 
the City, it will also provide hundreds of temporary jobs.  

Cirque du Soleil’s Cirque 2009 will be taking place from September 3rd to 
November 8th, 2009 in the Port Lands between the hours of 12 noon and 10 pm.   

Thank you for your consideration,    

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor - Ward 30    


